
ILGA December Newsletter 
 
Season’s Greetings, everyone! We are wrapping up a fabulous year of ILGA golf. Here’s what’s coming 
up.  
 
CONGRATULATIONS! 
Our Scores for the Ages enrollees for Dec. 12 are Cathy Engen with a 78 and Roselyn Hoiby with a 76. 
 

HOME & HOME WITH THE LADIES FROM SLCC 
ILGA members and the ladies from Sun Lakes Country Club will join together for a Football Tail Gate 
Party. This 2-day tournament is Jan. 7 and Jan 9. The cost is $35 and sign-ups end Dec. 26. Wear a shirt 
supporting your favorite college or pro football team and get ready for some fun. Choose any one team 
or pick any two! For example, you could support the Arizona Wildcats or Seahawks on Tuesday and the 
ASU Sun Devils or Cardinals on Thursday. It all ends with traditional tailgate dishes at the awards meal 
on Thursday. More details are on the ILGA bulletin board at Ironwood and on the ILGA website Special 
Events page under Home and Home. 
 

PLAY IT FORWARD – SAVE THE DATE Saturday, March 29 
Please join the IronOaks 4th Annual Play it Forward Charity Event to help raise money for Neighbors 
Who Care! All activities will have a $20 donation to join in on the fun. If you aren’t able to play, kindly 
consider donating to this wonderful cause. Our golf participants can join a shotgun tournament at 8 a.m. 
at Oakwood on Saturday March 29. There will be a minimum donation of $20 if you are an Ironoaks 
annual golf member and $60 for non-members to golf with an additional $20 donation. Players can sign 
up as an individual or as teams. There is a maximum of 72 players. Sign-ups will be at the Pro Shops, and 
a handicap is not necessary. There will also be prizes, food and music. 
 

2025 MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 
Renewals must be completed by Dec. 20 to be eligible to sign up for ILGA’s January activities. 
Instructions are on the website Members Information page under Membership. The cost is $125 for a 
full membership and $65 for handicap only. 
 

THE CHRISTMAS IN HAWAII MEMBER-GUEST EVENT WAS ON FIRE! 
We started Wednesday evening with tiki torches lighting up the night and the tables flickering with 
candles in beach or pineapple settings. The Polynesian dancers showed fire of their own along with 
audience participation. Surfin’ Santa, aka Kevin McCarthy, was on hand for pix at the photo booth. On 
Thursday the fun continued with our golf tournament, raffle drawings, more Santa pix and lunch. Kudos 
to this committee who worked very hard to deliver an amazing event. 
 

TRAVEL TEAM NEWS 
Our travel team played against Palo Verde on Dec. 9. The match scores and cumulative scores are 
below. The next match is Dec. 17. 
Ironwood 31.5 with a total of 101.0 
Palo Verde 40.5 with a total of 111.5 
Sunbird 34 with a total of 105.5 
Sun Lakes 38 with a total of 114 


